THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School e January 31, 2014
SEL FAMILY WORD FOR FEBRUARY: CALM

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: “Talent wins games, but teamwork and intelligence wins championships.”
by Michael Jordon

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Kate Licciardi & Jordan Wolf- 35

LHTV MUSICIAN: Alex Brancato, Richie Berlinghof, Harry Carswell, Jonathan Feinberg - 6G
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 1*h ot 8pm
at the DO.

BEAUTY AND THE BEAST
The schedule for next week is being electronically sent with the Friday Notes today. Please follow this
schedule and not the calendar schedule previously sent.

EARLY PICK-UP
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not
necessary to call ahead. Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal.
Back-up notes are still necessary when your child has a change in transportation at the end of the day.




ABSENCES
Your child’s absence is being recorded as an unknown and unexcused absence if you do not make a
telephone call to the nurse’s office. An absence note is not sufficient. The phone call must be made.

DRIVING CAUTION
When driving on the school grounds, please be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed
with caution.

'MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFF$
Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM
start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP
For safety reasons, we osk that all children being picked up in the back circle wait in line until picked up.
Children are not allowed to cross over the parking lot.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES ~ DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic
pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children
are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCEj$S
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH$/PTG

NIGHT OF MAGIC
Calling all 2nd Graders. You should all have received your paperless post evite by now. Please RSVP so
we can get a rough idea how many children to expect. A “Night of Magic” is on Monday, February 3rd
from 7-8:15pm in the Little Theater. You can either drop-off or stay. It's up to you. Questions, please
contact Kim Taglieri at Taglieri@hotmail.com.

LH$/PTG MEETING
Save the date. Our next meeting will be on Thursday, February 13th at 9:15am in the Little Theater. We
have a guest speaker coming to talk about internet safety. He is a retired police officer which should be
very interesting.

LOST AND FOUND
Don't forget to stop by. We are getting quite a collection!

BOARD NOMINATING COMMITTEE
The LHS*PTG is currently seeking volunteers to be on this year's board nominating committee. The
responsibility of this committee is to confirm the status of current board members, recruit those interested
in possible open positions and confirming the final slate at the March LHS*PTG meeting. Anyone
interested, please contact Dianne Breitstone at diannejmp@optonline.net.




Beauty and the Beast: Week of 2/3
(Includes Saturday 2/1)

Sat2/1: 9:00am- 2:00pm FULL CAST Act I Runthrough
(Wear Comfortable Clothes and Bring Bag Lunch)

Mon-2/3: 3:15-5:30 with Mr. McKee
Narrators/Wolves/Beast- pg. 80-81
Gaston, Lefou, Monsieur D’Arque- Pg.99

3:15-5:30 Forks, Spoons, Knives, Plates, Whisk, Spatula, Napkins, Cheese
Grater, Feather Dusters, Babette, Chip, Mrs. Potts, Mdm. De la Grande Bouche-
BE OUR GUEST with Ms. Copley

Tue 2/4: 3:15-5:30
Belle, Beast, Mrs. Potts, Lumiere, Cogsworth, Chip, Babette, Mdm. De la Grande
Bouche- pg. 81-90

3:15-5:30 Gaston, Lefou, Silly Girls, Gaston’s Mob- GASTON with Ms. Copley

Thurs 2/6 3:15-5:30

Belle, Beast, Mrs. Potts, Lumiere, Cogsworth, Chip, Babette, Mdm. De la Grande
Bouche- pg. 99-105)

3:15-5:30 Gaston, Lefou, Silly Girls, Gaston’s Mob- GASTON with Ms.
Copley

Sat2/8: 9AM-12PM _FULL CAST- VOCAL
(Wear Comfortable Clothes and Bring Bag Lunch)

***Please Remember to bring and a script and a pencil to every rehearsal.
Rehearsals have been going so smoothly and the work that you have put in is
remarkable! We are so proud of this cast! Thank you for having your Act 1
lines memorized and please remember to memorize Act 2 by February 28th,
Also, if you must miss rehearsal or leave early, please bring a note to school

or send an email to Mrs. Massa. Finally, please make sure that you are
memorizing the songs. You all have been provided with a C.D. Thank you for
vour cooperation! Here's to a great February!




For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor
Library’s Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

TAKE YOUR CHILD TO THE LIBRARY DAY

e
‘0@‘ Saturday February 1 @ 2:00 pm
For Children and their Families
Come in with your family to make a cozy Fleece no-sew Tie Pillow!

VALENTINE'S DAY PICTURE FRAMES

Monday, February 3 @ 4:30 pm
Wednesday, February 5 @ 4:30 pm
For Children in Grades K-6
Create a beautiful picture frame to give to your special valentine

VALENTINE'S DAY CHOCOLATE EXTRAVAGANZA!

Tuesday, February 11 @ 4:30

Wednesday, February 12 @ 4:30 pm —
For Children in Grades K-6 %
Learn all about chocolate then dip delicious Valentine's Day chocolate treats
ot . .
¥ & TEEN Community Service
<e® For students in grades 7-12,
Teen Book Reviews begins February 3! Read and review can earn you 2 community service hours!

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services
Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Information Services Department

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

A return engagement, this talented group of
conservatory-trained musicians will perform
music specifically written for flute, harp, and
strings. This program is free and open to all.

For more information about any Adult Program, contact a Information Services

Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.



Every Picture/Note = $1.00

- il Typhoon Haiyan Challenge
o Will You Join Us?
It is easy to help

You and your child can
draw pictures or write notes
of hope and healing
for children in the Philippines.

Bring your letter or picture to the main office
of your school by Monday, January 27
Save The Children Long Island Junior Council
will take care of the rest.

Typhoon Haiyan made landfall on November 8, 2013 and destroyed homes,
schools—and forever changed the lives of millions.

The Bezos Family Foundation, through Students Rebuild,
will match each letter and drawing with $1.00
Each picture/note is worth $1.00
Submit as many as you want!

Save the Children will use these funds to provide children and teachers with
safe, temporary learning spaces, educational materials and other support.

In addition to this educational assistance, the goal is to deliver thousands of
letters and pictures of support to survivors of the storm.

Jourtedation \ ~ /Save the Childrens.



The |
Y WaterFront

.__.Center

Schl Vtion

Programs

Winter & Spring Break:
Feb 17 - 21 & April 14-18

| Dzscover fhe OysTer' Bay Naflona/ Wildlife Refuge/

Who: Kindergarten - 6th grade students
Schedule: Monday - Friday, 8:30am - 1pm or 8:30am - 4:30pm
Cost: $40/5160 Half Day, $80/5320 Full Day

This notice is distributed to students soley as a community service by the school district. Such distribution should not be con-
sidered to be an endoresement or approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity.

The WaterFront Center is a Not-For-Profit 501(c)3 Organization Fed Tax Id #11-3539597

Visit our website for more information about Junior Summer Programs, Birthday Parties,
SUP & Kayak Rentals, Scouting Activities, and more!

www.TheWaterFrontCenter.org




